EMH:T

Engineers, Surveyors, Planners, Scientists

October 19, 2015

Mr. Rob Priestas

City Engineer

City of Gahanna

200 S. Hamilton Road
Gahanna, Ohio 43230

Subject: Foxwood Subdivision — Section 3
Gahanna, Ohio
EMH&T Project No. 2015-1022
RECOMMENDED PROJECT ACCEPTANCE

Dear Mr. Priestas:

Please be advised we have completed our final inspection for the referenced project. All punch list
deficiencies have been completed and therefore, EMH&T recommends final acceptance of the project. A
warranty inspection will be scheduled for October 19, 2016. Please contact me by email at
iblackburn@emht.com or by phone at (614) 775-4557 should you have any questions.

Sincerely,
EMH&T

mes M¢ Blackburn
Senior Resident Project Representative
Construction Services Department

copies: Grant Crawford, City of Gahanna
Tom Tolbert, Homewood Corporation
File
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